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September 2012 

Thoughts from the President: 
 

  C  -  Caring for those in need… 
  O  -  Obligated to the cause… 
  M  - Move on and forgive… 
  R  -  Ready to step up and help… 
  A  -  Always there to comfort… 
  D  -  Dear to our hearts… 
  E  -  Each day is a new beginning… 
  R  -  Rational in every situation… 
  Y  -  YOU!  Each and every one! 
 
Yours in Quilting, 
Nancy Caryl Geiger 

Website: esqg.com                                         >Evening Star Quilter’s Guild 

GETTING TO 
KNOW YOU: 

Remember to wear 
your hand-made 

ESQG name tag to 
each meetingſ  

ESQG Officers 
 

President - 
Nancy Caryl Geiger 

908-963-9675 
~ 

Vice President - 
Rosemary McGuinness 

908-319-4436 
~ 

Treasurer- 
Cynthia Smith 
908-362-8598 

~ 
Secretary- 

Carol Smith 
610-588-8957 

~ 
Historian- 

Nancy Murphy 
973-527-3307 

2013 ESQG Quilt Show planning Meeting 
TUESDAY, October 2nd at 7 PM, Belvidere High School Library 

 
 The members of the Evening Star Quilters Guild facilitate a Quilt Show that rivals all of the larger shows attended by 
other quilters.  We celebrate a weekend showcasing our hand-made quilts and items and we feature local vendors and quilting 
suppliers.  At the end of a successful Quilt Show you will experience the gratitude and excitement of all who attended. 
 We need 100% participation from all members, veteran and especially new members!  All our committee chairpersons 
have been assigned.  The show preparation includes; set up, preparing muslins, assembling quilt racks, admissions, vendors, 
demonstrations, cafeteria, consignment shop, displays, signs, viewer’s choice, hanging quilts, working the show weekend and 
breakdown of the entire show.  The Quilt Show weekend is always a success with our strong Guild teamwork. 
 As the Quilt Show Chairperson, I encourage every member (especially those new to our Guild) to attend all of our Quilt 
Show meetings especially this Tuesday, Oct. 2nd and to begin to get excited about the committee you will choose to join! 

Fondly, 
Sharon Kubich, Chairperson 2013 Evening Star Quilt Show 

Treasurer’s Report, 9/11/12 
Cindy Smith 

Beginning Balance:  $6,665.63 
Revenue:   $5,229.50 
Expenses:   $1,037.48 
Ending Balance:           $10,857.65 

2013 ESQG QUILT SHOW 
DATES:  10/25/13 (setup), 10/26 & 10/27/13 

SATURDAY STITCHERS! 
Wait until you see the “amazing” quilt tops that 
were created at our “Jelly Roll Race” this past 
Saturday!  “Bundle of Thanks” to Irene Compton 
for affording a day of fun with a new technique. 
The next Saturday Stitchers program is placemats 
for charity with Marlene Marlowe.  Join us! 
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September 4, 2012  Board Meeting   
September 8-9, 2012  Victorian Days   Belvidere NJ 
September 11, 2012  Guild Meeting   25th Anniversary! 
September 22, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Jelly Roll Races-Irene Compton 
October 9, 2012  Guild Meeting   Quilt Historian-Judy Grow 
October 13, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Holiday Placemats for Charity-Marlene Marlowe 
October 27, 2012  Workshop   Appliqué Irises-Linda Hall 
November 10, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Charity Activity-Audrey Planer 
November 13, 2012  Guild Meeting   Sewing Machine Accessories -Peggy Baird 
December 4, 2012  Board Meeting   
December 8, 2012  Stitching in Hope  Cutting Bee—Lorraine Hare/Personal Stitching 
December 11, 2012  Guild Meeting   Christmas Party 
January 8, 2013   Guild Meeting   Appliqué Techniques -Lorraine Hare 
January 12, 2013  Stitching in Hope  The Veterans Place-Quilts of Love 
        -Judy Zeitler & Carol Marks 
February 2, 2013  Mystery Quilt   (Snow Date: 2/9/12)-Lucy Kise—$15.00 
February 9, 2013  Stitching in Hope   
February 12, 2013  Guild Meeting   Wool Appliqué—Nancy Murphy/Pin Cushion 
March 5, 2013   Board Meeting 
March 9, 2013   Stitching in Hope  Eleanor Burns Day 
March 12, 2013   Guild Meeting   Red Work Intro—Jane Bodolsky & Irene Compton 
April 6, 2013 (1:00)  Quirky Quilter   Bello Giorno in Belvidere NJ 
April 9, 2013   Guild Meeting   Crazy Quilts—Jacqui Clarkson 
April 13, 2013   Stitching in Hope  Patty Burke’s Crazy Quilt/Personal Stitching 
April 24-27, 2013  Paduka, Kentucky 
May 11, 2013   Stitching in Hope 
May 14, 2013   Guild Meeting   Barn Quilt Project—Audrey Planner 
May 18, 2013   Workshop   Bamboo Quilt—Pam Kosa 
June 4, 2013   Board Meeting 
June 11, 2013   Guild Meeting   Two Challenges & Guild Tea 
        -Angie Lemaster and Fran Viscicaro 
Guild meetings are held at:     Workshops and Stitching in Hope are held at: 
Belvidere High School Cafeteria     St. John’s UMC Church 
806 Oxford St., Belvidere NJ 07823    354 High St. Hope,  NJ  07844 
Doors open at 6:30 pm      Hours: 9:00 am to 4:00 pm 
 Board meetings are held in the Belvidere High School Library 

 

 

 

May the colors in your life be bright and the threads in your life very strong 
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ESQG COMMITTEES 2012-2013 
Challenge: 
 Marlene Marlowe & Leana 
 McCutcheon 
UFO Challenge:   
 Solvai Sanchez & Sharon Roehrig 
Quilts of Love: 
 Judy Zeitler & Carol Marks 
Hospitality: 
 Mary Lou Nichols, Edie Ervey and 
 Donna Koenig 
New Membership: 
 Bonnie Eamigh & Mary Lou  
 MacGregor 
Newsletter: 
 Kathy Daniels 
Programs: 
 Rosemary McGuinness 
2013 Raffle Quilt: 
 Penny Smith 
Sunshine Girl: 
 Lorraine Hare 
Victorian Days: 
 Jane Schreffler, Lorraine Cline,           
 Min Kennedy & Barbara Contini 
Warren County Fair: 
 Carol Smith 
Ways and Means: 
 Irene Compton 

 

October 9 ESQG Meeting Program 
    

“QUILTS UNCOVERED” 
The History of Quilting in America 

 
     Judy Grow will present a lecture and 
trunk show entitled, “Quilts Uncovered”, 
which explores the history of quilts in 
America with emphasis on the evolving 
technology that  enabled the craft and art 
of quilting.  Her lecture is illustrated 
with at least 20 or more historic quilts 
from her collection. 

Guild 
Programs 
& More... 

TWO GUILD CHALLENGES-2012/2013 
 
Challenge by Marlene Marlowe & Leana 
McCutcheon:  Bring 6” blocks of material to 
the October 9th meeting.  You should receive 
an email with the amount of blocks needed if 
you signed up for this challenge. 

………….. 
Challenge by Sharon Roehrig & Solvai    
Sanchez:  UFO Challenge, bring your 1st 
UFO to the October meeting.  No monthly 
prizes, but a prize given at the June meeting.  
Bring a FAT QUARTER each month to    
reflect the theme of the month (Halloween, 
Christmas).  This will be used for drawings 
held every 3 months beginning in December. 

December 
2012 Quilt 

Raffle 
Will be drawn 

at the 
December 11th 
Guild meeting. 

EVENING STAR QUILTERS 
QUILTS OF LOVE  -  2012/2013 

“The Veteran’s Place” 
 

Committee: Judy Zeitler & Carol Marks 
 

GOAL:  30 Quilts 
The Veteran’s Place, Inc., Northfield, VT 

********** 
Extra Long Single Bed—63” x 100” 
Quilted and bound—would be ideal 

Top only  -  gladly accepted 
Donations of backing and/or batting appreciated! 

 
 This project can be a “team” effort if you 
would like to work in groups.   Color, style and      
patterns are up to you.  If you would like a quilt     
pattern please don’t hesitate to ask.  Plan on joining us 
on Saturday, January 12, 2013 for Saturday Stitching 
at St. John’s UMC Church in Hope where we can join 
hands to stitch quilt tops.  All quilts and tops are due 
March 2013. 
 
 The Veteran’s Place is a traditional housing 
and programs facility for homeless Veterans.  “A hand 
up, not a hand out” program, participants are expected 
to help with assigned chores, work diligently on self-
improvement and professional development, and 
maintain a healthy, sober lifestyle.  In return,          
participants stay up to two years as a stepping stone to 
independent living. 

Christmas Party:  December 11th in the BHS Library.  Members will 
supply cold appetizers and desserts.  Gift exchange and games.  Our 
new Hospitality committee will host the party. 
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Need to Add Something To  
The “Stitch Line” Newsletter? 

Email Kathy:   
kathleen.b.daniels@comcast.net or phone 
908-763-1181 before the 2nd Tuesday of 
each month. 

Sunshine Committee 
“The love of quilting is our common 

thread” 
Bring a warm and happy message to 

Guild members in need.   
Just message Lorraine Hare  

lorrhare@ptd.net 
Telephone: 570-801-6080 

and they will receive our special  
wishes and good cheer! 

A Very Special “Thank You”….  To all our Guild members (and their families) 
who volunteered their time for our Guild events at the Warren County Farmers’ 
Fair and Victorian Days in Belvidere. 

Congratulations to our ESQG Founding Members!  Dot Rowe, Trudy Frey, 
Lucy Kise, Jane Schreffler, Nellie Reinhart and Sharon Rehrig were recognized 
by fellow Guild members with flowers and a meeting celebration.  25 Years! 

Friendship Quilts 
 
Theresa Schoonover noted that each   
participant got a list of who is in their 
group.  Each box was passed to the next 
person on the list.  And the box must be 
returned each month with the completed 
blocks and then given to the next person 
on the list.   

Over 100 Yards of Fabric… 
 

Are being sold at the 5-Acres Flea Market 
on Route 46 in Buttzville, NJ. 

Ilona Dubrowny will be selling prints at 
$1/yard and solids at $.50/yard every 

Sunday in September and October with 
the weather permitting. 

Telephone:  973-945-1482 

Quilting In Belvidere 
Ann Rogers  -  908-475-5085 

 
The next Ecumenical Simple Quilts Day 
is Saturday, October 13.  We would like 
to get 80 quilts ready to start the day and 
complete 100.  Lunch will be provided. 
Recent work has been given to Victory 
House, Bethlehem, PA and Community 
Living Center for Veterans (formerly 

Hagedorn Geriatric Center) 

Ways and Means 
Irene Compton 

 
Congratulations to our September winners! 

Diane Pazden won $58 in the 50/50 
Jane Bodolsky won $25 Gift Certificate 

Other gifts were won by; 
Dixie Sutton, Judee Shuler and 

Angie Lemasters 

February Mystery Quilt 
Lucy Kise 

 
February 2, 2012 

Members who are interested in             
participating in the Mystery Quilt are 
to give Lucy a check for $15 payable 

to 
“ESQG” 

ESQG Meeting Tips 
x� Sign in 

x� Check your mailbox 
x� Mute your cellphone 

x� Bring a friend and your show and tell projects 
x� Meet someone new and learn something new ſ 

 



Feel free to advertise your crafting business and items for sale here!
Find us on Facebook!
Evening Star Quilterʼs Guild - Belvidere, NJ
https://www.facebook.com/groups/
130728106956089/

Azie ‘n Jackie
Longarm Machine Quilting

Custom – Traditional Bedspreads   
29 Alden Street, Milford, NJ         

908 709-9700  -  908 996-3062

www.aziesquilting.com
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EVENING STAR QUILTER’S GUILD
PO BOX 253
BELVIDERE, NJ 07823


